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Deilicateil to a better Brisbane

8 January 2013

Mr Donald Campbell
Brisbane CBD BUG
4I9ll Grey Street
NEW FARM QLD 400s

Dear Mr Campbell

Thank you for your letter of 24 December 2012 to the attention of Mr Roger Caswell, thanking the
Riverwalk Replacement Team on their presentation to the CBD BUG.

Your correspondence has been allocated to the appropriate Council officer who will endeavour to provide
a response within 20 working days.

If you have any fuither Council enquiries, please visit www.brisbane.qld.gov.au or telephone our 24 hour
Contact Centre on (07) 3403 8888.

Yours sincerely

Mr Chris Long
Manager Customer Delivery
Brisbane City Council
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GPO Box 1434 Brisbane City Qld 4001
Ph: (07) 3403 8888


